
 
 

 
 
  
  

 

   

 

We are all well and truly settled back into school life and this involves the children often accessing the internet- 

 once again we are having a big push on Staying Safe Online. Please be advised that even if you have installed 

internet filters at home, there is no 100% guarantee that your children will not be able to access or stumble onto 

inappropriate content. For your information, there are child-friendly search engines as opposed to just using Google. 

Try using: Fact Monster, Ask Kids, Go Gooligans or Yahooligans for safe online searches at home. We use these 

in school as safer search options for the children.  

The behaviour of the children at Lea Endowed is overwhelmingly admirable however this week we have had a couple 

of isolated incidents of children making poor choices. They have failed to follow our school’s Golden Rule; “Treat 

others as you want to be treated.” Matthew 7:12. Please talk to your child about how they can continue to let their 

lights shine, in every area of school life, including being loving and respectful to all school family members, thank you. 
 

Mrs Seagrave’s Good Manners Award 
Congratulations to Elliot in Y3 who won the first Good Manners Award of the new decade! Elliot has been noticed by many staff, over 
the last few months, including me, for his excellent attitude to work and for using great manners. We are delighted to see him shining 
in and around school. Well done Elliot - keep on shining- we are very proud of you. 
 
 

Compassion Experience - Sponsor a Child Cake Sale 
Next Tuesday 21st January, the Y6 children are holding a Cake Sale in order to raise funds and 
support a child in need. The cost of sponsoring a child is £25 a month and the children are hoping to 
be able to raise enough for 4 months’ sponsorship. This is a child initiated fund raising activity, 
prompted by the Y6 children who attended the Compassion Experience at Blackburn last month. This 
beautifully demonstrates the compassionate hearts that flourish here at Lea Endowed. Cakes will be 
available to buy at playtime next Tuesday for 50p each. Please note, Y6 are providing the cakes to sell.  
 

PTA Meeting Reminder 
The next PTA meeting is Monday 20th January at 3:30pm. All welcome - please come and join us. 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
                                                                                                                                        

 
 

                                                                 

 

Thank you for your support, 

C M Seagrave 

                                             

“Let your light shine.” Matthew 5:16 

Lea Endowed CE Primary School 
Newsletter No 15 

Friday 17th January 2020 
Our theme this half term is Creativity 

 

Creativity - Christian Value Sheet 
As part of fulfilling our School Vision, in Loving God and Loving Others, we try to follow the values demonstrated 
by Jesus in the gospels. Our focus this half term is Creativity. Please share the Creativity Activity sheet at home 

with your child to help deepen their understanding of how following Jesus, can allow everyone to shine. 

Baby Beat Appeal 
Thank you to everyone who donated so generously to our Advent Fund raiser. Together 

we raised £448 for our local Baby Beat Unit at Preston hospital. I know this will be a 
wonderful help for many affected families.  


